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I live on the SW Park Blocks & we already have enough problems with drug use & crime in the
Park now. Allowing this Park to become a homeless camp will only increase the drug use & crime in
the area. The parks are for everyone. If this is allowed the parks will become the exclusive domain of
the homeless. 
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